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February 12, 2021

Director of Public Waorks
City of Port Colborne

66 Charlotte Street

Port Colborne, Ontario
L3K 3C8

Please accept this letter as application to apply to have an account as a bulk water hauler for Port Colborne.

Attached please find a copy of my insurance certificate as well a signed copy of the Standard Bulk Water
Agreement.

Thank you in advance for taking the time to review my application.

Regards,

Matthew Devries
Owner
Forks Creek Trucking
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